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Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) and Coral Rapids Power LP (CRP) are proposing 
to develop approximately 25 megawatts of renewable hydroelectric power through the 
construction of a generating station on New Post Creek near the Abitibi River.

If you have any questions or comments about the project in the future please contact:

Phil Shantz
Manager – Aboriginal, Land, Resource and Northern Projects

SENES Consultants Limited
121 Granton Drive, Unit 12

Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4B 3N4
pshantz@senes.ca

Please provide your contact information below (please print):

Postal Code:

Email:

Phone Number:

Fax:

Name:

Street Address:

City:

Do you have any comments about the proposed New Post Creek ? Project

Are you aware of any particular environmental, social or economic features or values near the New Post Creek Project that we
should be aware of?

Do you have any other comments, questions, concerns or issues about the project?

Would you like to receive a call from a team member about your questions, concerns or issues?  
                                                                  Yes                                 No 

Please drop the comments in the box provided or send to Phil Shantz no later than January 9, 2013.

Project Information : www.newpostcreek.com

FOR THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
OF THE NEW POST CREEK HYDROELECTRIC PROJECT
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